Dear Secretariat

I refer to the Committee hearing on Monday 14 September.

The Chair asked me if I could advise the Committee on the number of Aboriginal flags that MPs give out to their constituents.

I do not have this information but can direct you to the department that I understand manages the program, or at least did when we dealt directly with them many years ago.

It is Ministerial and Parliamentary Services in the Department of Finance who manage entitlement programs.

Yours sincerely

Wayne Gregory